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I am a farmer and a father, and I expect my government to protect the
future of the land, and the future of my children.  Climate change is the
threat I most fear for both.  If you have any courage, you will support
strong climate change legislation, which currently is in front of you in the
bills referenced above.  Moving away from fossil fuel will hurt me
financially, but that is ok.  I care about the future--not just my financial
well-being-- and I hope you care about more than your political future. 
Stand for something other than your own self-interest, or live with the title
of "coward."

Running away from the problem, by fleeing the capitol and hiding in
closets, or in Idaho is contemptible, and beneath the dignity of anyone
who fancies him/herself a credible representative of the people.  Support
strong climate change legislation, or prepare to get a job at a fast-food
joint because I will work to drive you from office if you do not protect our
children and our land.

-- 
Rick Mangnall

Quick Bear Farm
82333 Lost Cr. Rd.
Dexter, OR 97431
(541) 937 2365
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